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PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents/carers, 
Roll up! Roll Up! No I think that is only used for a circus not a Trivia night.  
Tickets are selling fast, so get in quick. This year has been planned to be a night of fun and laughter.  Plus you 
get a three course meal. Prizes will be awarded for the best dressed Christmas outfit, but that’s optional. If you 
are not sure about meeting new people come along and the school staff and P&C will make sure you feel    
welcome very quickly.  
 
To help out with our trivia night you might like to donate the item attached to your newsletter. This way you will 
know you have contributed  to the success of the night. We live in a very busy world and everyone is working 
hard to make sure the children at this school have every advantage we can provide but it takes money and in 
some cases a lot of money. Don’t forget to ask and encourage some of your work mates and colleagues. The 
theme means it will be a  great opportunity to enjoy a Christmas catch up before the ‘silly season’ really gets 
hectic! 
 
Our future leaders for next year are attending a leadership opportunity at Killalea  Environment Centre today. 
They will be given fun activities to complete with their peers and will discuss what being a leader is all about. 
Last week the Year 5 and Year 6 students went to Berry Sport & Recreation camp. Mr Cunningham reported 
that the children were excellently behaved and really enjoyed themselves. I have heard parents say that they 
can see that their child has matured just in the few days they were away. This is an important step towards 
their readiness for high school and moving on to being more independent of their parents. 
 
This Thursday will be the last orientation day for Kindergarten 2014. If you know of any children starting school 
next year or moving into this area please let us know. Our zoning extends along Greenwell Point Road and 
around into the Mayfield area. There is also a school bus which takes the children in and out along Greenwell 
Point road each day. 
 
Kate Murphy 
Principal 
 
TRIVIA NIGHT THIS SATURDAY 
Please return all raffle tickets this week if sold or unsold so we can mark your child’s name off our 
sheet. 
 
We are also asking all families to help us out with some donations for the night please see the attached 
letter. Everyone has been asked for something different to avoid having a lot of one thing and nothing 
of another. 
 
Tickets for the night are now selling at the office.  We need to know numbers for catering purposes. 
 
Greenwell Point Public School and P&C would like to thank so far these business for donating: 
Greenwell Point Bowling Club, Greenwell Point Chinese, Greenwell Point Hotel, Greenwell Point Butchery,  
IGA Greenwell Point, Nowra City Holden, Coles, Woolworths Stockland, Shoalhaven City Lanes, Shoalhaven 
Zoo, The Good Guys, Roxy Cinema, Michel’s Patisserie Nowra Mall, Bunnings, Unicorn Cheese, Centre Butch-
ery, Creative Keepsakes, Goodnight Oysters, R  & R Oysters, Jim Wild Oysters, Spotlight, Taronga Zoo,      
Dianne’s Hair Design Bomaderry, Nowra Farmers Market, Jolly Olly’s and Sam’s Warehouse Ulladulla 

DATES TO REMEMBER    
NOVEMBER 
28  Kinder Orientation Day  10am-11am 
28  Book Club due back 
29  Mufti Day—for the Blue Mountains fire appeal 
30  Trivia Night 
DECEMBER 
6  P & C meeting  9:15am school library 



CANTEEN NEWS 
If you would like to order lunch then please write your order on a brown paper bag for both first and second 
break and place your money inside the bag and leave it at the office.   
 

SPORT 
DRAGON TAG 
Notes went out for the dragon tag gala day to be held on Wednesday 27th November, 2013 last week.  We are 
still waiting on many permission notes to be returned.  Please bring them to school tomorrow (Tuesday) to help 
us with transport.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
GREENWELL POINT WOMEN’S BOWLS 
The Greenwell Point women’s bowls would like to invite all ladies along every Tuesday and Thursday at 
9.15am for an hour to learn bowls.  A cup of tea will be served after bowls.  If you have a spare hour and would 
like to join these ladies for some fun then please call the club on 44 471111 or call down to visit during this 
time. 
 
 

BOAT AWARDS 
K/1  Curtis McKay  

1/2/3  Cooper Carson 

3/4/5/6  Jackson Williams 

GREENWELL POINT  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 

TRIVIA NIGHT 

 

Saturday 30th November, 2013 

6:30pm  School Hall 

 

$30 per ticket, includes a 3 course meal—BYO  Dress: 

Christmas Theme 

 

Lucky door prizes, coin toss and  

plenty of entertainment! 

 

Please contact Greenwell Point  

School to book tickets on 

44 471379 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Best wishes and Happy Birthday to: 
Sam Riepsamen turns 6 on Thursday 


